Palaschuk, Jordan

From: tracy suppes <tracysuppes@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 3:41 PM

To: Public Submissions **Subject:** Public Submissions [EXT] bylaw # 265D2018

We are in favour of this development. Providing homes for veterans is an excellent idea, the homes will be close to transit and the Legion. We went to the open-house, which was informative and well attended. The concept adds to the neighbourhood rather than taking something away.

This idea of tiny homes on these lots is a much better idea than the huge developments that are already going up and proposed for the area. They don't rob the neighbourhood of it's trees or light and will provide areas for the water and snow to run-off without flooding the area (which is prone to overland flooding).

Thank you.

Joan and Tracy Suppes 1135-40 St. S>E. 403-272-6252